Jessica Rauch

e
From: Steve Huber <SteveH@unitedwater.org>
Sent: ' Monday, November 18, 2024 9:09 AM
To: Jessica Rauch
Subject: UWCD DIR Steve Huber LAFCO Nomination - Please pass to your Board of Directors

My reason for contacting you was to forward the following to your Board members:

Hello,

| trust this finds you well! | thought it might help your Board members, to know why | am interested in
serving on the LAFCo Commission as a primary representative for Independent Special Districts. United
Water Conservation District nominated me with a six to one vote because | was their choice to represent
Special Districts on LAFCo. The other United Water Director sought his own nomination from another
special district.

Hopefully, you have a copy of my LAFCo candidate statement that provides my values, skills, and
experience. In addition to my background, | wanted to provide some additional information that may help
inyour decision. During my transition from the Navy, | volunteered for my neighborhood watch patrol and
neighborhood council. In a matter of a few short months, | became a member of the Oxnard Planning
Commission where | served as the Chair and Vice Chair (both twice) in my 8 plus years on the
Commission. In 2015, | had the privilege of working with NBVC and LAFCo on the Joint Land Use Study. |
was able to get a better understanding and appreciation of LAFCo. In 2001 as the Chair of the newly
formed Downtown Oxnard Improvement Association, | took away a better understanding of boundary
changes, annexation, and spheres of influence.

My approach to agendized items that come before me is to read the material, determine questions for
clarification, visit the site (if feasible), if needed conduct additional research, when appropriate ask my
questions during meetings, make a final determination, then support or oppose the issue and give a
reason.

Please feel free to ask me anything to help with your decision(s).

Thank you and most sincerely,
Steve Huber

Director, Division 5

United Water Conservation District
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P.s. This email was sent BCC to other District elected officials to prevent any Brown Act violations.



